
Plano Elementary  
 Special Called SBDM Meeting 

Friday, August 21, 2020 
 

The Plano Elementary SBDM Council was called to order at 12:00pm on Friday, August 21, 2020 by 
videoconference. Members present were: Ben Frasier, Ashley Vincent, Sara Rather, Stephanie Young, 
Alicia Meador, Lori Aldridge, Caroline Millette, William Marshall. 
 
 
A motion to approve the agenda was presented by Ashley Vincent and seconded by Alicia Meador. 
Motion passed 8-0. 
 
New Business 
 

I.​ Update on Teacher allocations/assignments - Mr. Frasier updated the council that 
more teachers had to be added to the virtual academy because of high numbers, and 
that current homeroom lists would be split amongst the other classroom teachers. A 
motion to accept this change was presented by Alicia Meador and seconded by Lori 
Aldridge. Motion passed 8-0. 

II.​ Pursuant to KRS 61.805-61.850, a motion to go into closed session for the purpose 
of Consultation for the position of  Instructional Assistant was presented by Caroline 
Milette and seconded by Stephanie Young. 

III.​ A motion to return to open session was presented by Ashley Vincent and seconded 
by Sara Rather. 

IV.​ Mr. Frasier will recommend Jennifer Fortney for the Instructional Assistant position. 
 
 
With all business being complete, a motion was made by Caroline Millette and seconded by Lori 
Aldridge to adjourn.  
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Ashley Vincent​ ​ ​ ​ Ben Frasier 
SBDM Secretary​ ​ ​ ​ Principal/SBDM Chairperson 
 


